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Port Wakefield Road Overpass and 
Highway Duplication Project 
 
Notification of site investigation works 
 

As part of the Port Wakefield Road Overpass and Highway Duplication Project, the Department of 

Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) advises that early site investigation works are being 

undertaken in various locations around the Port Wakefield Township and the Port Wakefield 

Highway, between Shirke Road, and the intersection of the Augusta Highway and Copper Coast 

Highway. 

Timing of works: 

You may have noticed works commencing within the Township in recent days, which will continue 

intermittently until July 2019, weather permitting. 

Some of the required works will have an impact on traffic flow, and some traffic restrictions may be 

required. 

Investigation activities: 

Works being undertaken will include: 

 Location of existing in-ground utility services 

 Geotechnical and pavement investigations 

 Noise assessments 

 Flora and fauna assessments 

 Aboriginal and non-Aboriginal Heritage surveys 

What to expect: 

Minor temporary traffic restrictions may apply in the vicinity of the works at various times. Signage will be 

in place to alert road users to any changes to traffic conditions, and motorists are advised to take care 

when driving through the area. 

It is anticipated that the majority of works will be performed during the day, however, some night works 

may be required. In most locations, works are not expected to take longer than 24 hours. 
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During the works you may notice the increased presence of machinery as well as ground 

personnel. Some minor noise disturbance can be expected at times as you may hear sounds from 

the equipment used and vehicle movements. This is required for the safety of workers and the 

public. 

Works will be managed to minimise disruption to all road users, businesses and the local 

community, as much as practically possible. 

Information and contact details: 

To register for project updates or to find more information, visit 

https://www.dpti.sa.gov.au/infrastructure/road_projects/port_wakefield_overpass_and_township_duplication  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

The Port Wakefield Road Overpass and Highway Duplication Project Team 

Phone: 1300 794 880 

Email: DPTI.ptwakefieldproject@sa.gov.au 
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